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Hello Everyone, 
 
It’s Friday again and the end of another week.  
 
This week Year 9 and their parents attended the Options Evening. I hope that you all found the evening an 
informative and helpful guide to help with choosing the subjects for study alongside your core subjects for GCSE’s 
starting in September.  
 
Students awarded Golden tickets last term were treated to an afternoon out on Tuesday. They went to Two Boats 
Club for lunch and the pool for a swim. Well done to you all and keep up the good work.  
 
 
Our Year 6 and Year 2 have their SAT’s exams starting from next week. Good luck to both cohorts. I am sure you will 
all do well.  
 

On Monday 9th May we will be opening our newly relocated school library. 
This will be another opportunity to support our whole school reading drive 
and for students to develop their love of reading whilst also providing a quiet 
space for students at lunchtime. There will be a chance for students to take on 
some leadership roles here by being Librarians. Thanks to the generous 
amount of money raised from the Spelling Bee we now have a big order of 
new books for all ages arriving in the not too distant future. I am sure you will 
hear more about the outcome of the Spelling bee from Mrs Giles.  
 
 

Queens Jubilee Celebrations  
There are lots of competitions and activities for students to get involved with in preparation for these celebrations. 
Please check in with your children to find out what these competitions are and encourage them to have a go. It is not 
always about winning; however there are some amazing prizes to be won.  
 
That’s it for this week. 
 
Mrs Maggott 
Head Teacher 
 
TBS Careers Fair  
Below is a selection of photos from our recent Careers Fair. Once again “Thank You” to all those involved. 
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Hello from year 8! 

We’ve had a busy few terms and we would like to share some that with you. 

Four of us are involved in the MPA Youth group and we have been on trips recently to work with the turtles and we 

were in the drama production at the Marine festival too. 

We have all been enjoying Miss Wilson’s new Kung Fu class after school. Watch out 

for us in an action movie in the future!  

In English we are studying Romeo and Juliet. We have acted some of the scenes and 

watched parts of both the movie and a video of the stage production at the Globe 

theatre in London. Shakespeare’s language can be quite tricky but we love the story 

of teenage rebellion and star-crossed lovers! 
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The recent careers fair was a huge hit too. We had our fingerprints taken by the police, built a 

bench with Mitie and Troy was even hoisted in the air in a fire fighter’s uniform and equipment. We 

have lots of ideas now about jobs we can do on the island and careers we might want to consider in 

the future.  

Lastly, as part of our Growing Together challenge for mental health week we have been nurturing 

our little Betty, who is now producing beans of her own. Mrs Giles said we needed to take a 

sensible picture for this newsletter but we think the silly one reflects our personalities better! 

  

 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


